
Upcoming
Important Dates

October 2:
  Fall Pictures

October 5:
   PTO Fundraiser Ends

October 9:
  PTO Meeting at 7

October 18:
  Parent-Teacher Conferences

October 19:
  No School

October 26:
  Harvest Parties

November 6:
  Picture retakes

November 13:
  PTO Meeting

Quote of the Week: 
“You schools success is largely 

determined by the quality of 
relationships in your school. 

Stronger relationships=stronger 
schools.” David Guerin in 

Future Driven. 

September 28, 2018

First grade students participate in project based learning. These projects 
involved 21st century skills including collaborating, communicating, 
designing, reflecting, and revising. 

These students created an apple boat using only toothpicks, apples, and 
construction paper.  

The students worked together to create a superhero tower to help the 
superhero see over the city using only popsicle sticks and play-doh. 

In an effort to better support the students of military 
members in our community, Big Walnut Local Schools 
started an initiative to identify and inform teachers of the 
military-connected students in their classrooms and the 
special considerations they should receive. Once 
identified, additional resources and supports available 
specifically to military connected students will be 
provided to the student’s teachers. If you or another 
immediate family member serves in the armed forces 
(active duty, reserve, or national guard) please click on 
the link below to fill out the Military Connected Student 
Information Form.
https://tinyurl.com/bwmilitaryconnectedstudents
Thank you in advance for your time.

https://tinyurl.com/bwmilitaryconnectedstudents

